
 

FORD COUNTY BOARD SPECIFICALLY 
SHERIFF& PROPERTY COMMITTEE MEETING 

JULY 8, 2020 
 
 

The Sheriff and Property Committee met in the Sheriff’s Boardroom at the Jail on Wednesday,  
June 3, 2020, at 9:00 A.M.  Those in attendance were:  Chairman Johnson, Mr. McQuinn, Mr. 
Lindgren and Dr. Ray.  Also in attendance were Sheriff Doran, Coroner Flessner, EMA Coordinator 
Terry Whitebird, Treasurer Shoemaker and Clerk & Recorder Frederick.   Mrs. Smith was not in 
attendance. 
 
Mr. Lindgren moved to approve the Agenda.  Mr. McQuinn seconded it.    Voice Vote – Carried 
 
Mr. McQuinn moved that all bills be recommended to the Full Board.  Mr. Lindgren seconded it.  
             Voice Vote – Carried 
 
The Coroner briefly went through his monthly report and month’s activities.   
 
EMA Coordinator Terry Whitebird briefly went through his monthly report and month’s activities.  
There was a brief discussion on storage space for the donated items for COVID-19.  EMA 
Coordinator Whitebird has spoken with Ron Hilligoss on temperature controlled spaces for rent.  
Mr. McQuinn asked how much is required to keep on hand; Mr. Whitebird responded that a 60 day 
supply is needed. 
 
The Sheriff briefly went through his monthly report and activities.  Sheriff also discussed one 
corrections officer recently retired and another may not return due to health issues.  The 2 
dispatchers are on a waiting list to get training for the corrections academy however due to COVID-
19 they may not be able to attend until October.  Sheriff briefly discussed that he has 3 part-time 
bailiffs’ however one is restricted on what he can work.  Sheriff stated he has applied for an 
extension for the garage project grant extending it to June of 2021.  Sheriff also discussed the need 
for a new lawn mower soon.   
 
There was a brief discussion on junk being left at the old Ford County/Accolade Nursing Home. 
 
Mr. McQuinn made the motion to pass to the full board for approval a Contract with the Village of 
Elliott.  Mr. Lindgren seconded it.         Voice Vote – Carried  
 
Dr. Ray moved to adjourn.  Mr. Lindgren seconded it.             
Meeting was adjourned at 9:53 A.M. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Amy Frederick 
Ford County Clerk & Recorder 


